
Weekly Newsletter

Term 1 Week 6 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

BRITISH GAS
COMMUNITY

DOJO SHOP

FOOTBALL AT ST. MICHAEL’S

On Thursday, a team from British Gas came
into school for a community day. They got
stuck into the Reception outside area, clearing
trees and bushes, creating a gardening area
and generally tidying up the space that we
have got for our smallest children. We are so
grateful for the work that they did throughout
the day, despite the appalling weather! Have a
look on Dojo for some more information.

On Monday, the school football
team travelled to St. Michael’s
for their annual football
tournament with other schools
in the local area. This was a
great opportunity to use the
facilities that St. Michael’s has
and take part in some
competitive fixtures against a 

a variety of different sized
schools, including St. Paul’s.
The team were
complemented on their
behaviour, sporting ability
and respect for the other
teams that were taken part!
Another great opportunity. 

After half-term the Dojo shop will be
up and running for children to spend
their Dojo points! This is really exciting
for the children and there are lots of
ways that they can collect points
throughout the week including reading
and homework! 
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